
**Kepier Catering Update**

Overdrafts
We are unfortunately no longer able to offer a temporary 
overdraft for learners with insufficent funds. We would 
ask that all parents/carers regurlarly check their child’s 
ParentPay account to ensure funds are available. 

Christmas Lunch
We are very pleased to announce that 
we will be offering a Christmas Lunch.
Further details to follow next term for 
dates and times. This will be on offer 
and available to all year groups .

Breaktime
Year 9 Update - We are going to trial allowing year 9 to purchase items at break time without 
preodering via the app. 
Year 10 and 11 continue on as normal – do not need to preorder
Year 7 and 8 will continue to preorder via the fusion app at 
Breaktime. At this stage this is the only way they can purchas items at break. 

You said. We heard.
At the start of this 
academic year we 
tried a few new 
changes to the  
menu options. 
We undertsand that some
learners found these changes a little 

difficult. Based on parent/carer and learner 
feedback we have now put back on the 
menu the Kepier classics of Katsu Curry, 
‘Pazini’ and plain and spicy chicken 
burgers.
The daily speacial will continue.

Pain au Chocolat is 
back by popular 

demand!
Available to 
purchase at 

Breakfast

Free School Meals
We understand that circumstances may have 
changed, so we would encourage all 
parents/carers to check their eligibity for this via 
the website below:
https://www.togetherforchildren.org.uk/article/21
204/Free-School-Meals

Have your say!
Taster sessions 
will be taking 

place to try out 
new menu items. 

Furter information 
to follow. 

Starts after half term on a Thursday with 
Mrs Andrews and Miss Fairbairn. If you 
would like to attend please sign up in 
advance. Places will be allocated on a  
first come first serve basis. 

Research Project
Our school is helping Loughborough University with a study about food 
labelling. For more information about the study 
see https://bit.ly/3RheZTO.
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Kulandhaismy

Take a look at the menu and daily special in advance!
The Kepier webpage is updated weekly with what is on offer 
for the upcoming week - Kepier Menu

https://www.togetherforchildren.org.uk/article/21204/Free-School-Meals
https://bit.ly/3RheZTO
https://kepier.com/catering/catering-overview/our-menus/

